
HANCOCK COUNTY JUDICIAL CENTER 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR SERVICES 

 
 
The Hancock County Commissioners intends to contract for Construction Materials Testing and Special 

Inspection services in connection with the new Hancock County Judicial Center project in the City of Findlay, 

Ohio. Engineering Consulting firms interested in being considered for a contract to provide the required 

services should reply with a Statement of Qualifications no later than 1:00 pm on May 25, 2023. Statements 

received after this deadline will not be considered. 
 
Statements of Qualifications should include information regarding: the firm's  history, education and 

experience of owners and key technical personnel, technical expertise of the firm's current staff, the firm's 

experience with similar projects, availability of staff, the firm's equipment and facilities, list of laboratory 

certifications, a summary of construction materials testing and special inspection services offered, a project 

approach, references, and any previous work performed for the Hancock County Commissioners. 

 
Statements of Qualifications should be transmitted to: tkbechtol@co.hancock.oh.us 

Timothy K. Bechtol, RA 
Hancock County Commissioner 
514 S. Main St., Suite C 
Findlay, OH 45840 

 
As required by Ohio Revised Code§ 153.65-71, responding firms will be evaluated and ranked in order of 

their qualifications.  Following this evaluation, the County will enter into contract negotiations with the most 

highly qualified firm. 
 
The preliminary project description is as follows: 
 
NAME OF PROJECT: Hancock County Judicial Center 
 
LOCATION: 209 W. Main Cross Street, Findlay, Ohio 45840 
 
DESCRIPTION: Includes construction material testing and special inspection services for a 

new ground up judicial building for the Hancock County Commissioners. 
The building is three stories above grade plus a mechanical Penthouse for 
a total of 47,153 sf. The project also includes asphalt parking areas and 
public sidewalks. 

 
TOTAL PROJECT BUDGET: The project is currently budgeted around $21,900,000.00 
 
PROJECT SCHEDULE: May of 2023 to September of 2024 
 
 


